St. Mary School 106 Jackson Street, Box 780 Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 896-9561

January 8, 2024

God Bless,

Dear Parents,
Milk Services for the Second Semester will begin on Monday, February 5th. This milk will help to keep your child healthy. Students may order white 1% milk at a cos of \$40.00 per child. Milk will be served at lunch time each full day of school.

The school receives reimbursement for every carton of milk served. In the operation of the Special Milk Program, as in all child feeding programs, no child shall be discriminated against because of race, color or national origin.

If you wish to order milk for your child, please fill out the form below and return it with your check, payable to St Mary School, in the amount of \$40.00, by Friday, January 26th.

Your prompt response is appreciated.